
         FAMILY INDEPENDENCE ADMINISTRATION     
        Matthew Brune, Executive Deputy Commissioner 

 
 

 
James K. Whelan, Deputy Commissioner     Stephen Fisher, Assistant Deputy Commissioner 
Policy, Procedures, and Training    Office of Procedures 

 
 

 HAVE QUESTIONS ABOUT THIS PROCEDURE? 
Call 718-557-1313 then press 3 at the prompt followed by 1 or 
send an e-mail to FIA Call Center Fax or fax to: (917) 639-0298 

 
 Distribution: X 

 
 

     

 
POLICY BULLETIN #13-65-EMP 

 

 

Date: 
July 9, 2013 

 

Subtopic(s): 
Policy Bulletin 

 This procedure can 

now be accessed on the 
FIAweb. 

The purpose of this policy bulletin is to inform staff that since form 
(W-560D) “The Congratulations On Your Job” was made obsolete in 
PB #07-111-OPE, the following policy bulletins are no longer 
applicable. 
 
PB #02-37-OPE Revisions To The Congratulations on Your Job    
                           (W-560) Form 
PB #04-02-EMP Revisions To The Congratulations on Your Job    
                           (W-560) Form 
PB #04-27-EMP Forms Converted To ACS Child Care Forms 
 

  
  
 Related Item: 
  
 PB #07-111-OPE 
  

 
Effective Immediately 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 

http://hraedocs.hra.nycnet/HRAeDocs/DocumentFunctions/DocumentDirectAccess.aspx?DocId=d0cf08b4-e7aa-4e95-a603-b906583de914

